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Future Speakers

May 3 2007 
Kari Hoffman  
"Interact"

May 10 2007 
Fanny Chou  
"Taiwan Part II"

May 17 2007 
Lee Christiansen  
"New WARMC CEO"

May 24 2007 
Laura Grasse  
"Club Business Meeting"

Upcoming Events

Interact-Shrine 6:15pm 
May 4 2007

Installation of Officers 
Jun 29 2007

Club Christmas Party 
Dec 7 2007

News

Quote of the Week - Who Said It? 

Thought for the Week - Who Said 
It? 

This eBulletin has been generated 
with the ClubRunner club 
communication software. Visit 
clubrunner.ca for more details. 
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ClubRunner Sponsors

 

 

Please visit our Sponsors. 
To place your ad click here.

 

Coming May 6-9 
by Kelly Burgess 

Treat yourself and your family!  

I guarantee it!  Hosting a GSE Team member 
or leader for Denmark will not only prove to be 
a treat for you and your family - you will look 
back on the experience as the highlight of your entire 
year.  

The Danish GSE Team arrives here in Bullhead City 
on Sunday, May 6, and will be leaving for Prescott on 
Wednesday, May 9.  

Karmen Case has led the way by stepping up as a GSE 
host, and Corky Cornell is willing to serve as a back-up 
host if needed.  We would really prefer, though, to give 
our newer members, and those who have never hosted 
GSE before in their homes, the first opportunity this 
year.  I am looking for more to follow Karmen's lead and 
step up!  It involves hosting for only 3 nights (Sunday - 
Tuesday).  

So far the tentative schedule looks like this:  

   �    Pick up GSE Team Sunday 

   �    Get together at Joe Heath's house Sunday evening 

   �    Trip to Hoover Dam and Las Vegas on Monday 

   �    TV2 interview Monday morning at 9:30 a.m. 

   �    Radio news interview with Paul Lavoy late Tuesday morning 

   �    MCC Vocational Tour (Nursing, Dental, Automotive, HVAC, etc.) after lunch 

   �    Kayak trip from Davis Camp to Rotary Park with BBQ to follow 

   �    GSE Team departs Wednesday morning 

We'll work out more details as this thing unfolds and as we get more specific arrival 
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and departure times. 

Team Member 

Christina Nielsen, Midwife  

Christina is single. In addition to her desire to visit and 
observe in hospital obstetric wards, she would like to learn 
more about support services for expectant mothers and 
about adoption procedures. Christina enjoys visiting 

historical sites, national parks, museums, musicals and theatrical 
performances. She also enjoys watching sports and would like to visit a 
ranch, and possibly even go hunting while here in Arizona. 

Team Member 

Morten Boehm, Recovery Law  

Morten is Deputy Regional Director with the Danish Customs and Tax 
Administration.  He is interested in visiting companies with more than 
15 employees to study how they attract and keep a skilled workforce.  
He wants to learn about the history and culture of Arizona, enjoys the 
outdoors, seeing ancient ruins and natural wonders.  Would like to visit a ranch 
and do some horseback riding.  He is engaged to be married.    

Team Member 

Winnie Christiansen, Social 
Services  

Winnie is a Social and Health Service Assistant, who works with 
young disabled people with dementia.  She would like to visit 

rehabilitation facilities and see how those who have been in serious accidents and 
are now in wheelchairs are cared for.  Winnie is single.  She enjoys jogging in the 
outdoors and viewing natural wonders.  She loves horses and has been teaching 
children to ride for several years.  She has an excellent voice and enjoys singing with 
choirs.  

Team Member 

Jens Laursen, Lamp Prototype 
Technician  

Jens is a prototype technician for a company that designs and produces 
lamps.  He is interested in lamp tooling, glass production, machine glass 
and hand-blown glass.  He would like to see Native American culture, view our 
natural wonders and experience hunting & fishing.  Jens is single and enjoys food 
and visiting pubs and different restaurants.  

Team Leader 

Theoger Nielsen, Police 
Administration  

The Rotarian Team Leader, Thoeger is retired after 37 years of police 
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service.  He is married and has two children.  He is interested in visiting our police 
department and learning about their code of conduct.  He enjoys musicals, opera 
and theatre performances, appreciating nature and viewing natural & historical 
landmarks.  He wants to observe daily life in Arizona.  He also plays tennis.  

Sara's Memorial at MHS 
by Kari Hoffman 

Help is needed to pour concrete 
pad early Saturday morning  

A pad for the fountain for Sara's Memorial 
will be poured this Saturday, May 5, at 6:00 
a.m.  We need some adult help.  

Is it possible to get 2 or 3 Rotarians to help Kelly Riney 
and her husband?  I have 4 adults as of right now that 
can help finish the concrete right after it is poured, but I 
need someone to water it periodically - and I would feel 
more comfortable with having 6 adults helping with the 
pour.  I won't know the exact times until Friday, but it 
will be early, like around 6:00 a.m.  

Contact Kari Hoffman at 788-2100 or Vanessa Buus at 
788-1347 if you can help!  

Financial matters 
by Art Harrington 

Give it to Steve!  

Over the next few weeks, as she travels for 
Rotary and prepares for her knee 

replacement surgery, Sharon Harrington is delegating to 
Steve Brown, her successor as Club Treasurer, most of 
the functions of that office.  

Consequently, if you have any Burro BBQ bills, payment 
of your dues or anything else, the word is "Give it to 
Steve!"  

A fine day in the neighborhood 
by Art Harrington 

And speaking of money . . . .  

We understand that, since our illustrious 
President found it necessary to be elsewhere a week ago 
on Saturday, and was not on hand to help with the 
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Burro BBQ, a $200 fine has been assessed for his 
dereliction.  

Others who failed to show up can expect to be billed 
their fine of $100.  

From the conference chair 
by Art Harrington 

Reserve your Little America room 
by May 5th!  

The special Rotary rate of $89 per night expires 
May 5th.  

The longer you delay, the more it costs.  If you didn't 
register by May 1st, it will now cost $190 per person.  
You can register on-line via the D5490 website 
(www.rotary5490.org)  Remember that you must make 
your room reservations separately with the hotel (1-
800-352-4386) and ask for the special Rotary rate.  

There are still some openings for the Golf Tournament in 
Flagstaff on Friday morning.  Get your form in today, 
and join in the fun.  (Golf forms are also available on the 
website.)  

- Sara Jane Feldman, Conference Chair    

TRF deserves your support 

When each of us takes  

the Every Rotarian, Every Year  

message into our hearts,  

there isn't anything that our  

Rotary Foundation  

can't accomplish.  
- Luis Vicente Giay  
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Trustee Chair 

The Rotary Foundation  
Coming next week 

FANNIE CHOU - Part II  

Don't miss our  

Rotary Exchange Student's  

outstanding program  

next Thursday!   

Update on India project 
by Art Harrington 

Our is Matching Grant #62946  

The Rotary Foundation has notified us that 
our Matching Grant application to construct the restroom 
facilities for a school with 1,800 students, plus staff, in 
Kumbakonam, Tamil Nadu, India, has been received and 
has been assigned the file number, Matching Grant 
#62946.  

Our Bullhead City Rotary Club, along with our District 5490, are partnering with the 
Rotary Club of Kumbakonam Temple City and Rotary District 2980 in India to 
accomplish this $10,000 project. 
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